
      

   

  

     
     

  
  

 

     
    

 

~====~::====1:::1 =======:l::=:=I =~l::=:=I == 
II II II 

The Board of Pharmacy has received notice of the following product recall: 

LEVEL OF NOTIFICATION: hospital/user 

SUPPLIER: ICU Medical 

Description Lot # Exp Date NDC UPC 
SOD CHL INJ0.9%VISV250ML ICU24 95-101-C6 05/01/2020 00409798325 30409798325 

ICU Medical is recalling the above item due to report of particulate matter within a single 
flexible container. This recall is to the hospital/user level. Affected product started shipping 
December 2018. 

The Board of Pharmacy strongly encourages pharmacies to immediately review their quality 
assurance and recall policies and procedures to determine if any corrective action is required. 


